
Town of Pittsfield 
112 Somerset Avenue 

Pittsfield, Maine  04967-1432 
PH:  1-207-487-3136    Fax: 1-207-487-3138 

    townmanager@pittsfield.org  

 
May 05, 2021 

 

Legislature’s Joint Standing Committee 

  on Environment and Natural Resources 

 

At their regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 04, 2021, the 

Pittsfield Town Council voted in the spirit of Extended Producer 

Responsibility (EPR) to support the concept of the EPR Packaging Law.  

The Town of Pittsfield encourages the Legislature to continue to work 

with the many stakeholders involved to develop and enhance LD 1541 

“An Act to Support and Improve Municipal Recycling Programs and 

Save Taxpayer Money.” 

 

We understand that it is not an easy process to bring everyone together 

and commend you for your efforts to support and improve municipal 

recycling.  We are very proud of our comprehensive recycling program 

and our ability to assist our neighbors through our regional recycling 

efforts. 

 

Respectfully yours, 
 

Kathryn Ruth  

 

Kathryn Ruth 

Town Manager 
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